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RE: Corning Disposal HHW Facility Agreement

From Ramirez, Diana <dramir13@wm.com>
Date Fri 4/25/2025 1:17 PM

To  Paul Freund <pfreund@tehama.gov>
Cc Chavers, Cahill <cchavers@wm.com>

[ﬂJ 1 attachment (65 KB)
Corning Letter to Extend HHW collection TCSWA 12252025.pdf;

Hi Paul,

Attached is a letter that would extend the HHW collections at the Corning Disposal facility under current
terms until August 31, 2025. This would provide the new TCSWMA Manager ample time to acclimate to
their new role and come to a long-term solution. TCSWMA did not offer any other possible solutions to
meet WM’s needs to continue to host the facility. The proposal that WM delivered on Oct 22, 2024, is still
valid. WM has extended the agreement under current terms for over 12 months. WM will not extend
further. The expectation is that this issue is resolved by Aug 31, 2025.

Thanks,

Diana

Diana Ramirez
Public Sector Manager
Northern California-Nevada
dramir13@wm.com
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3281 Hwy 99 W
Corning, CA 96021
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From: Paul Freund <pfreund@tehama.gov>

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 2:55 PM

To: Ramirez, Diana <dramirl3@wm.com>

Cc: Brant Mesker <bmesker@corning.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Corning Disposal HHW Facility Agreement

Hi Diana,

I know this is short notice and understand if it cannot be granted, but | would ask that WM provide the Agency
with one more extension of the current agreement between the Agency and WM to host our HHW
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facility on WM’s property. At the time | had requested the last extension | was under the impression the
Agency would have hired a permanent Agency Manager by this time. The Agency held interviews for the
Agency Manager position on March 17 and is currently in negotiations with the selected candidate, with
their employment contract expected to be on the April 7 Full Board agenda. Are you OK with extending
the current agreement to August 31, 20257 If you could provide me with the extension by April 25, it will
allow me time to place it on the May 1 Executive Committee meeting agenda. | appreciate you working
with our Agency.

Thanks,

Paul Freund

Organic Materials Program Coordinator

Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency
20000 Plymire Rd. Red Bluff, CA 96080
530-528-1103 — Phone, 530-528-9304—Fax

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.
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